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Good Afternoon, 
 
 
This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few announcements regarding upcoming 
events at your school for the week of February 5th – February 9th. 
 
A reminder that attendance matters because when your child is present they can make a difference to 
their school community. 
 
A reminder that parents/guardians can pre-register their child for kindergarten online. If you choose to 
pre-register online please note you must still bring documentation into the school office to complete the 
registration. The registration link can be found on our school website under Parent Information or by 
visiting our school administrative office between 8:30 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 
 
Internet Safety Week is being recognized at Loch Lomond School from Feb. 5th – Feb. 9th. The theme this 
year is “Create, connect and share respect: A better internet starts with you.” Please visit 
http://www.saferinternetday.org for links to family resources for grades K-12.  
 
Feb. 7th our “Welcome to Kindergarten” kicks off at 2:00 p.m. and ends at 3:00 p.m.   
This exciting and interactive event will take place in the gymnasium of Loch Lomond School. Both 
children and parents will participate in learning centres related to school readiness skills, listen to 
stories, have a snack, and meet the kindergarten teachers from their school. At the end of the event, 
each child will receive a “Welcome to Kindergarten” bag filled with materials to help prepare for 
kindergarten. 
 
Feb 7th is Safer Internet Day where students will learn more about the theme of “Create, connect and 
share respect: A better internet starts with you.” Parents can visit http://www.saferinternetday.org for 
links to family resources for grades K-12.  
 
Feb. 7th students who have returned consent forms will receive their weekly Fluoride Mouth Rinse. The 
program is a very effective way to prevent tooth decay in children. Parental consent forms are required 
to participate in this free program.  
 
Feb. 8th is the season’s first basketball jamboree being held at Forest Hills School. Transportation is the 
responsibility of parents/guardians and consent forms are required to participate. Please contact Ms. 
Aylward who’s organizing and supervising our Jamboree events throughout the school year.  
 
For a complete list of the week’s activities and future events, please refer to the Loch Lomond School 
webpage or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns please don’t 
hesitate to call the school office @ 658-5350. We always welcome your feedback on how to make our 
school a better place to learn and visit. 
 
 
Yours in Education, 
 
 
Greg Norton,  
Principal 
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